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(to be renamed 'Cre8tek Limited') 

 
 
24 December 2015 
 

ASX extension granted 
 
The Company is pleased to advise that ASX has extended the Company's de-listing deadline to 
8 March 2016.  For further information about the de-listing deadline see the note to the 
Indicative Timetable set out in the Company's prospectus dated 8 December 2015. 
 
The Company continues to work with ASX in an effort to obtain reinstatement early in the 
new year. 
 
 
 
Dave Filov 
Company Secretary 
 
 


